
Mrs MacLeod’s 
Message to children 1 Hargreaves. 
 
Dear Children, 
 
I hope you and your family are staying well.  How have you been getting with your school 
work at home?  I can imagine that many of you have got lots of stickers for your great 
efforts.  I hope you enjoyed learning the kindness poem and remembered to award your 
homemade poster to the kindest person in your family. 
 
This week me and my daughters, who are just a little older than you have been doing fun 
homework tasks together.  They have taught me some fun new skills.  I have learnt some 
ballet dancing steps and some Spiderman style P.E. moves.  Are there any new skills that 
you have learnt that you could share with your family?  
 
Always remember to wash your hands and keep germs away.  Here is a poster and video to 
tell you about what social distancing is and why it is so important at the moment. 
 
https://www.bbc.co.uk/newsround/51989370 
 
 
 

 
 
 
We are all spending a lot of time with our families and it is important to stay cheery and 
share the happiness.  Many children around the world are drawing rainbows and displaying 
them in their windows to spread joy. 

https://www.bbc.co.uk/newsround/51989370


 
Here is a link to a rainbow song with music. 
 
https://learnenglishkids.britishcouncil.org/songs/i-can-sing-rainbow 
 
 
Can you learn the words and sing it to your family?   
 

I can sing a rainbow Song  

Red and yellow and pink and green Purple and orange and blue 
I can sing a rainbow 
Sing a rainbow  

Sing a rainbow too.  

Listen with your eyes 
Listen with your eyes 
And sing everything you see You can sing a rainbow Sing a rainbow 
Sing along with me.  

The sun is yellow, the grass is green Look how the sky is blue! 
We can sing a rainbow 
Sing a rainbow  

Surely you can too.  

Listen with your eyes 
Listen with your eyes 
And sing everything you see You can sing a rainbow Sing a rainbow 
Sing along with me.  

While you’re singing your lovely song maybe you could make your own rainbow?  Here is a 
template to help you. 
 
https://learnenglishkids.britishcouncil.org/sites/kids/files/attachment/colouring-
rainbow.pdf 
 

Remember to always work hard, stay safe by washing hands and social distancing but most 
importantly stay HAPPY and helpful.  I hope you have lots of fun. 
 
With kind regards 
Mrs MacLeod 
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